
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: 2025 Eltham Youth Advisory Council 

 

Hello,  

It’s wonderful to see the great work you are doing to support young people in our 
community. Your dedication to educating and guiding our youth plays a crucial role in 
shaping their future.  

I am reaching out to share an exciting opportunity – my 2025 Eltham Youth Advisory 
Council. The council offers young individuals not only a platform to have their voices heard 
but also a chance to actively influence their community, create positive change, and learn 
about the democratic process.  

As part of the council, students will collaborate on a group project of their choosing focused 
on addressing a local issue. They will have the opportunity to present their work to the 
relevant Victorian Minister and share their efforts with the broader community.  

Council meetings will be held fortnightly, giving students a chance to strengthen their 
leadership, communication and professional skills. These experiences are not only 
rewarding but will also serve them well in their future careers and personal endeavors. 

I kindly ask for your support in encouraging students to participate in my Eltham Youth 
Advisory Council by completing the registration form below. Your support will contribute to 
the success of this initiative and provide a fulfilling experience for all involved.   

Registrations close on Friday 28 March 2025 and must be submitted via this link. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

VICKI WARD MP 
Member for Eltham 
Minister for Emergency Services 
Minister for Natural Disaster Recovery 
Minister for Equality 
11 March 2025 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n0YmKDwkJL-QEP1hb0HX4htWCXPhUMrcajMYHcWmHho/edit

